3-25-98 7:27pm p. 2 of 2

MEMORANDUM TO: MARK AGRAST

BRIAN BOND CARLA DARBY JIM JONES MARCIA KUNTZ ROBERT RABEN

RICHARD SOCARIDES

JEFF LEVI NAN HUNTER STEVE NEUWIRTH PHIL DUFOUR

DATE: MARCH 25, 1996

FROM: MARSHA SCOTT

RE: MARRIAGE FOLLOW-UP MEETING

On Friday, March 30, 1996 at 11 a.m. I would like to have a follow-up meeting concerning gay and lesbian marriage and our response. We will meet again in room 180 in the Old Executive Office Building. Please remember that any language or ideas should be submitted to Steve Neuwirth by Wednesday, March 27, 1996. Steve can be reached at 456-5115 or by FAX at 456-1647.

Please contact Paul Yandura in my office at 456-2674 at your earliest convenience to confirm that you will be there.

See you Friday.